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1 message 

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us> 

Shingle Springs Community Alliance <info@shinglespringscommunityalliance.com> Mon, May 7, 2018 at 11 :12 AM 
To: bosone@edcgov.us, bostwo@edcgov.us, bosthree@edcgov.us, bosfour@edcgov.us, bosfive@edcgov.us 
Cc: edc.cob@edcgov.us 

Supervisors, 

Based on past conversations with staff and the community, the proposed boundary map for the Shingle Springs 
Underground Utility District should be expanded. Several years ago, Marlon Ginney started the effort to underground the 
utility lines in the commercial area of Shingle Springs. More recently, Marlon's efforts were renewed when the Shingle 
Springs Community Planning effort got underway in 2013. We would like to follow the recent success of the Diamond 
Springs/El Dorado Advisory Committee in creating their underground utility district, which encompasses their entire 
commercial area rather than just one project. 

Please revisit this proposed map and expand the utility district boundary to include the commercial area along Mother 
Lode and over to Buckeye Elementary School. 

Thank you, 

Lori Parlin on behalf of 

Shingle Springs Community Alliance 

Keeping Shingle Springs rural 


